




VALLEY EDUCATION FOR EMPLOYMENT SYSTEM (VALEES)
FY’23 BUDGET HEARING
August 23, 2022
Waubonsee Community College
Building A, Room 161


A public budget hearing was held on August 23, 2022, in Building A, Room #161 at Waubonsee Community College, Sugar Grove Campus.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Cassie Blickem, VALEES Director; Josi Moran, VALEES Program Specialist and Ms. Mary Borneman, VALEES Office Manager for Programs and Grants were present.  The hearing was called to order at 9:00 a.m.  The budget was made available for review and comment.

The budget hearing was adjourned at 9:26 a.m.




Respectfully submitted,




Mary K. Borneman
VALEES Office Manager
